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Nurturing hearts and minds one at a time

gy

Thank you...Thank you... Thank you...

The staff, children and families of Children Unlimited, Inc.

would like to express their deepest heartfelt thanks to the

Mountain Garden Club and Master Gardner, Ralph Lutjen
for designing and organizing our environmentally

friendly and remarkably beautiful rain garden.

We would also like to express our appreciation to Clean
Air-Cool Planet and Pequawket Foundation for their
financial support in making this premier venture possible.

A special thank you to the many friends of Children
Unlimited and the community businesses who generously
donated landscaping materials as well as plants and
shrubs that was vital to the creation of our rain garden.
Many of these friends also contributed many hours of
hard work to this project.

Again...
Thank you... Thank you...Thank you...

Jackie Sparks, Executive Director
Children Unlimited, Inc. Board of Directors




